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Hello Alun and Gill Joseph. My name is Caroline Zolis and I'm going into my fourth year studying 

Psychology at the University of Guelph.  

I'd like to thank you, as I was selected for the Alun Joseph Tribute Scholarship and this award 

will really help relieve some financial stress as I'll be able to focus more on my contributions to 

volunteerism and school.  

I'm completing my honors thesis this year with the goal of going into clinical psychology and 

becoming a child clinical psychologist. I want to help others while supporting and providing 

space for minority groups which I feel is extremely important.  

So, thank you once again for your generous contribution and selecting me as the winner for this 

scholarship. I hope to do you proud as I continue to support the community with my 

contributions to the Student Refugee Program, Big Brothers - Big Sisters - Guelph Wellington, 

Kids Help Phone and other organizations I'm a part of.  

Thank you once again, and I hope you and your families are staying healthy and safe during this 

unprecedented time. 

 

 

 


